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To: CIT <CIT@RCSDK12.ORG>
Subject: CIT Reapplication Update
Importance: High

Hi Mentor!  You are receiving this because according to our records, you are in the second year of your two-year CIT Lead Teacher-Mentor term.  Please reply if this is incorrect.  Normally, the message to reapplicants is sent out in December, but the CIT Governing Panel asked to review the reapplication process in hopes of streamlining it further, so I have not yet sent out the request to reapply. For first-timers, this process is much less arduous than the application/interview process for new mentors, but the Panel is striving to simplify the procedures further so that they better reflect the work you do as mentors. 
At this point, we are still working out changes, and therefore the deadline for submitting reapplication forms is being pushed back.  I should know more after February recess when, I hope, we will finalize the revised process. My best guess is for a deadline in April.  Thanks for your patience and understanding as we continually strive to improve our CIT program!
--Stefan

Stefan Cohen
Director, Career in Teaching Program
Rochester City School District (585) 262-8541 
www.rcsdk12.org/CIT 


